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Dear All, 
Well, it certainly feels a lot colder this week!  Please 
remember that the classrooms are being kept well 
ventiliated in line with Government Guidance on reducing 
the spread of COVID.  Doors and windows are open 
throughout the day and it’s a bit chilly – please ensure your 
children have an extra layer and have their 
jumpers/cardigans everyday. 
 

Christmas Card Delivery Arrangements 
This year there will be different arrangements for sending Christmas Cards in school.  
There will be one post box per class and a separate box for the staff.  Children will only 
be able to post Christmas Cards to children within their own class or to a member of 
staff.  Children can post their cards on Mondays or Tuesdays and they will be distributed 
on a Friday weekly. 
 

Post boxes will be available from 1 December. 
 

School Closed 
Just a reminder that school will be closed on Monday 30 November for INSET Day. 
 

Hedgehogs Parents’ Consultations 
Thank you to parents for speaking with Mrs Mason this week.  I hope you found the 
consultations useful.  Of course if you have any concerns about your child’s learning at 
any other time please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 

School Uniform 
School Uniform is available from our supplier, Sports of Addlestone.  They are currently 
running a click and collect service to the school.  Please contact them directly for your 
uniform needs.   
Email: sportsofaddlestone@btconnect.com 
Phone: 01932 849333 
 

Hair Styles for School 
Can I please remind you that hair styles should be appropriate for school.  Children should 
not have severe fashion styles including patterns or lines shaved in to their hair and long 
hair should be tied back.   

Owls & Early Birds Balances 
Please make sure your account balances are not in 
arrears by the time we break for Christmas.  If you are 
experiencing any difficulties in settling your balance 
please speak to Mrs Underwood in confidence. 
 
Samuel Pepys Time Travels Back in Time to 
Meadowcroft! 
Foxes were amazed to see Samuel Pepys in their class 
this morning!  Mr Pepys came in to class to answer the 
children’s questions about The Great Fire of London. 
 
Have a safe, enjoyable weekend.  
 
Kind regards 
Mrs Underwood 

 

 Drop Off 
 

Pick Up 

Hedgehogs 8.40-8.50am 
 

2.40-2.50pm 

Foxes 8.50-9.00am 
 

2.50-3.00pm 

Badgers 8.50-9.00am 3.00-3.10pm 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

30 November 

INSET - SCHOOL CLOSED 

*** 

10 December 

Christmas Jumper Day 

*** 

17 December 

Meadowcroft Players presents… 

Cinderella 

*** 

18 December 

Meadowcroft Christmas Plays 

Premiere 

*** 

18 December 1.30pm 

Break Up 

*** 

21 December-1 January 

Christmas Holiday 

*** 

4 January 

Return to School 
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